
 

 

 

  

 

 

Boiler Thefts  
 

 

 

Good Evening and a Happy New Year to you! 

  

Recently we have seen an increase in high value boiler thefts on new build building sites 
in our area. We are working both reactively and proactively to identify offenders and 
prevent further offences being committed.  

  

Harrogate Outer NPT will be conducting hi-vis proactive patrols of new build sites to 
deter would be thieves and to ensure the safety and security of the sites.  

  

If you live near or work on any such sites, please don't hesitate to report any suspicious 
circumstances online, via 101 or if there is a crime ongoing, 999.  

  

Your assistance is very much appreciated! 
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Message Sent By 
Hollie Manning 
(Police, Constable, Harrogate Outer Ripon) 
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